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Subject: 
ID#17-0153  Rescind existing No Parking, 6:00 am to 6:00 pm on the south side of Eales Avenue from White 
Rock to Cleveland Avenue. 

ID#17-0154  Establish No Parking Any Time on the north and south sides of Eales Avenue from the west lot line 
of 814 Eales Avenue westward to and including the dead end of Eales Avenue. 
 

Details: 
This referral was made by Public Works.  Eales Avenue was reconstructed in 2015 and, with the completion of 
the E. Moreland Blvd. project, Eales Avenue is now a dead end street.  Since Eales no longer has heavy 
traffic, it is proposed to have the old parking zone removed and revert back to open parking.  The old parking 
zone was established for safety purposes when Eales Avenue was a heavy traffic street.  Item 17-0153 is to 
rescind the old parking zone.  
 
 Item 17-0154 is a proposed area of No Parking at the west end of Eales Avenue at the dead end.  Public 
Works is requesting no parking at this end to keep vehicles out of the way of garbage trucks, potential 
emergency vehicles and snow plowing. 
 

 

Options & Alternatives: 
Discuss whether to approve this request. 
 

 

Financial Remarks  The cost of installing these no parking signs will be about $150 total and would be covered 
by the 2017 B&G Sign Budget (3310.54140).   

 

Executive Action: 
 If approved by Council, the resolution for approving the installation of these signs will need to be executed by the 
Mayor and Clerk after the Council Meeting. 

 

Committee Recommendation: 
 The Buildings and Grounds Committee approved this item at their February 06, 2017 meeting.  This item will 
appear under the Consent Agenda for the February 23, 2017 council meeting. 

 


